
GREENVIEW VILLAGE BOARD MINUTES 

Of February 25th, 2021 

 The Greenview Village Board met for a special scheduled board meeting on Monday February 25th, 

2021.  President Curry called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and all present participated in the pledge of 

allegiance.  The roll call indicated that Trustees Patrick Feagans, Norman Hofmann, Jake VanCleve, Roy Lee, 

and Sarah Heavner were present.  Other village personnel present were Village Treasurer, John Holt, and 

Village Clerk Monica Brumm. 

 

 Public Participation:  

 

No public participation 

 

Treasurer Holt went over with the board a new timeline for turning in items for the upcoming budget.  They 

then discussed each committee’s budget worksheet and how to complete it. 

 

President Curry advised board members that the worksheet must be turned in no later than 3/5/21 for their 

committee to have budget funds available for the 2021/2022 year. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm.    


